GRADUATE STUDENT COUNCIL
OFFICER’S MEETING MINUTES

Monday, December 5, 2005

Attendance: Chuck Harvey, Valerie Hunt
· Meeting Convened: 5:30 pm

· Apologies from the secretary. 

· Low attendance entirely my fault; I didn’t get the day and time out in a timely manner.

· Officer turnover.

· Our President may be pursuing professional opportunities outside Springfield next semester.
· Our SGA Rep will be resigning her position for the spring semester.

· Must advertise open position(s) and hold election in spring.
· SOFAC request for funds.

· GSC will ask SOFAC for money to replace damaged and broken presentation boards which are used in the annual interdisciplinary forum.

· Lack of meetings addressed.

· Very few GSC meetings were organized this semester because there weren’t a lot of tasks/issues for the agenda.  
· Low attendance at the first few meetings was also discouraging.

· Goals for spring semester
· Consistent and frequent officer meetings and whole council meetings.

· Increased attendance through advertisement of council meetings.
· Consistent contact with SGA to be in-touch with school issues.
· Update officer mailing list.

· I need to add Jakob, the publicity chair, to the list.

· I need to confirm that I have everyone’s current/preferred email addresses.
· Meeting Adjourned: 5:45 pm
